THE FOREIGN SERVICE
OF THE
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

American Consulate
Belo Horizonte
October 18, 1962

Mr. James Jones
Rua Maraba, 203
Belo Horizonte, MG

Dear Mr. Jones:

We received a communication and we believe its your
interest to come at the Consulate at your earliest convenience.

Sincerely yours,
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Jon S.Lodessen
American Vice Consul

P.S.: Please see me:
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